
 
16/07/25 

 

Dear Resident 

 

RE: Off site infrastructure and utility work- The Street, Eyke 

 

We are writing to inform you that during the following dates there will be some essential 

works occurring within The Street. 

 

28th July – 10th August 2025 

There will be two-way traffic lights operating on The Street whilst work is carried out at 

the entrance to the development. The works involve our contractor laying a new sewer 

within the highway to facilitate the development, as well as a telecoms (BT) diversion. 

 

11th – 18th August 2025 

The Street will be fully closed (access to residents and emergency services only) outside 

the development with no through access. A diversion will be put in place by Suffolk County 

Council Network Assurance. The works during this period involve the connection into the 

existing foul sewer network, water connection and electric connection. 

 

Please visit one.network for further details.  

  

We have successfully collaborated with all the necessary parties to coordinate this work 

within one continuous period, which has mitigated multiple closures and disruptions.  

 

Please find plan attached showing the route of the foul water sewer and all remaining 

works (electric, BT and water) are all directly opposite and within the vicinity of the new 

Denbury Homes development access.  

 

We sincerely apologise for any inconvenience caused during this period, if you experience 

any issues during this period please do not hesitate to contact 

construction@denburyhomes.co.uk. Emergency contact details will be shown and detailed 

on signage within the works area. 

 

Kind regards 

Construction at Denbury Homes 
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